
     NON-Runners    PRE-Season  Adjustment 

 

The Men's League will once again allow post 2008 members to 

 

apply for non runner status for the 2025 season. 

 

Members who have applied WILL now be able to play the last 6 

 

games of the Pre-Season and can ASK for a courtesy runner from 

 

home plate. Teams may have more than 1 non-runner and if there is 

 

a member willing to run for them that is fine, if not the non-runner 

 

will have to run to first base and then ask for a runner. 

 

The pre-season committee has enforced the pre 2008 constitution 

 

requirement for non-runners, and as of date we have had NO injuries 

 

from members pulling muscles from running etc. Pulled muscles and 

 

injuries were a main point in the decision to eliminate the non-runner 

 

from our League. 

 

Hopefully, now that more members have had the opportunity to 

 

get those muscles stretched out and warmed up we will not have any 

 

injuries if running as a courtesy for another member! 

 

Contact Jerry Hopkins, Bob Woods or Rick Robertson for more 

information/questions 


